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Sheppard Mullin's New York Office Named a 2020 Best Place to Work

Crain's New York Business
10.05.2020
 

Sheppard Mullin’s New York office has been recognized among the top 10 "Best Places to Work in New York
City" in the large company category by Crain's New York Business in the publication's list of 100 companies. This
is the office’s eighth consecutive year earning this recognition.

The rankings are based on employee surveys about workplace experience, culture and company benefits.

Click here to view all 100 honorees.


